
From: Betsy Hossenlopp <BetsyHossenlopp@scsenate.gov>
To: ALLUSERS <ALLUSERS@sclpits.local>

Date: 2/6/2018 3:58:39 PM
Subject: Reminder Mammogram Van will be here tomorrow Wednesday February 7th

Participants registered for the mobile mammography van on February 7,2018. The mobile unit will be located on 
Sumter Street across from the Trinity Episcopal Cathedral.
Thanks
 
Betsy Hossenlopp BSN.RN.
South Carolina State Senate
Legislative Health Services Director
Gressette Senate Building
P.O. BOX 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Office 803-212-6175
Cell 803-223-4376
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